
-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: 03 October 2016 00:31 
To: SPOC PCC <PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk> 
Subject: Freedom of Information request - Meetings between the PCC and HMIC Inspector 
 
Dear Humberside Police and Crime Commissioner, 
 
Please can you provide the dates of any meetings the Police and Crime Commissioners Mr Grove and 
Mr Hunter had with the HMIC Inspector Mike Cunningham QPM in 2015 and 2016 and the location 
and purpose of any such meetings. 
 
Many thanks 
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